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Dear Community Supporter of ZTC, 

 

The Zane’s Trace Commemoration Board, Committees, and Volunteers are now working to organize the 2nd Annual 

Commemoration for 2023. The 1st annual Zane’s Trace Commemoration was such a great start thanks to people like 

you. 

Keeping with some of the original objectives of Zane’s Trace Commemoration, we are already making plans for a wide 

variety of attractions, entertainment, and activities. Such as: educational displays on the History of Zanesville, Guest 

Speakers and hands-on activities for children. We will have a wide range of vendors for Arts, Crafts, Food and music. 

Events will be for Adults and Children of all ages, including a Grand Parade, fishing tournament, 5k and 10k Races, the 

“Anything that Floats but a Boat” race, and a Kayak race. We are also planning to add a History/Pioneer village concept. 

There will be actual demonstrations on how these early settlers lived and dressed on a daily basis. We believe that it will 

be very fun, interesting and educational. 

Another thing we have in the works is our mini-Museum which is located at The Y Bridge Cultural Arts Center 8 Main 

Street Zanesville, Oh 43701. We plan to continuously grow with it as we add more items. 

As a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, the Zane’s Trace Commemoration is extremely grateful to its sponsors and 

supporters. It is through your support that we can grow the Zane’s Trace Commemoration to be a part of the rich history 

of Zanesville. 

Our sponsorship programs for the 2023 season have benefits such as promotions on our website, promotions on our 

social media sites, Banners, and Booth space, just to begin with. 

Please take a moment to complete the enclosed sponsorship form and return it to us. Your support is greatly 

appreciated. We hope that you will join us in making the 2nd Annual Zane’s Trace Commemoration of. June 16, 17, & 18, 

2023 a great success. 

Sincerely, 

Rick Buck 

Board President 

Zane’s Trace Commemoration      

 

  


